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SimLab Construction Nearing Completion 
 

A 
s Title V approaches the target date for com-
pletion of the SimLab, we are proud to say 
that we are on schedule.  To date, the floor-

ing has been installed in both the SimLab and Sim 
Classroom, thanks to  Ron Padilla and crew.  Ron’s 
Flooring has worked expediently in removing the old 
flooring and installing new flooring to unify the space 
and has been completed.  The equipment and most 
of the supplies have been ordered and are expected 
to arrive within the next few days. Thanks goes out to 
the Luna Community College Electrician Norman 
Sena. The electrical installation is nearing completion 
and should be done by the time the SimLab equipment 
arrives and is assembled.  Norman Sena, Michael 
Jaramillo and Reyes Sanchez have been working dili-
gently installing all the needed electrical apparatuses.  
 Finally, Title V is planning on hosting an Open 
House at the SimLab in the near future which corre-
sponds with the grant’s completion dates.  The SimLab 
should be one of the very best in the technological field 
of simulation for the Nursing Department and the      
students. 
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C ollege night was held on February 12, 2013 at the 

Abe Montoya Recreation Center.  Title V provided informa-

tion on the five year initiatives.  Year 1 will start off with the 

Simulation Lab in the Nursing Department that will feature a 

Sim Baby “Sammi Jo”, Sim Nursing Anne, Sim Birthing Mom 

and many other simulation mannequins will be provided Years 

two to five.  Once the Simulation Lab’s construction is fin-

ished, Title V has six nursing courses scheduled to be devel-

oped and     piloted in the lab.  Two of those six courses will 

be hybrid and have the use of Lecture Capture equipment.  

We are excited for the fall 2013 semester! 

Title V shows off “Sammi Jo” at College Night! 




